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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 19 July 2024

Important Dates

Summer Term Most 
Improved Learners 

Writing
Class 1: Robin Ormondroyd
Class 2: Millie McGrotty
Class 3: Frankie Ashworth
Class 4: Katherine Vereker

Maths 
Class 1: Alfie Robinson
Class 2: Connor Hamling
Class 3: Arthur Ormondroyd
Class 4: Mason Milner

Learner
Class 1: Lily Atherton
Class 2: Joshua Robinson
Class 3: Isla Grimshaw
Class 4: Isaac Holmes

Reading
Class 1: Poppy Betteridge
Class 2: Lily Smethurst
Class 3: Scarlett Gonter
Class 4: Jake Bagguley

Creative
Class 1: Daisy Reid
Class 2: Rowan Taylor
Class 3: Emma Richards
Class 4: Evie Burns

Team Points this Year
Senset : 39,517
Hutton : 39,734
Washington : 38,210
Crag: 41,748

September
Monday 2: INSET DAY
Tuesday 3: INSET DAY
Wednesday 11: Water Awareness Day - KS2
Thursday 12: Westmorland Show - KS2

Goodbye Year Six! Lily Atherton
James Kirkham

Robin Ormondroyd
Sienna Knight
Erin Singleton

Elsie Hill
Arthur Ormondroyd
Lily Roberts Procter

The time has arrived again to say a fond farewell
to another Year Six class. They have worked really
hard throughout their time in school, but
especially this year. We are all really proud of
them. They have a great attitude to learning and
have fully embraced all of the challenges that
have come their way. This final term has seen
them conquer the SATS and confidently perform
their Leaver's Play. Well Done Year Six and Good
Luck from Archbishop Hutton's. You are Stars! 

Goodbye Superstar TAs 
We enjoyed a long assembly on Thursday, giving
out awards, presenting Y6 with their Bibles and
saying goodbye to two of our best friends, Mrs
Stocks and Mrs McKinley. We gave them gifts and
cards and also learnt all about their secret lives
throughout history - like the time below when they
won the Euros with the Lionesses. These two
teaching assistants are truly irreplaceable and we
will miss them around school. Thanks ladies for all
you have done and very good luck for the future. 



SUMMER Term’s Most Improved Learners 

Well done to all of our Most Improved Learners this week. They recieved
their certificates in our special end of term assembly on Thursday.

Writers Readers

Learners Mathematicians

Creatives


